Elsen, Nikki

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 10:36 AM

To: Richmond, Andrea; Janssen, Barb

Subject: BPW hearing re Limited Exemption for Construction Noise - Clinton Street Bridge
Attachments: NOTICE Exemption for Construction Noise - Clinton Street Bridge Overlay (Lunda).docx;

Application.pdf

Good morning Andrea and Barb,

Lunda Construction Company submitted an application for Limited Exemption for Construction Noise for a bridge
overlay project on CTH/Clinton Street Bridge.

A hearing will be scheduled before the Board of Public Works on Monday, July 22 at 10:00 a.m. Notice is going in the

mail today to property owners within 300 feet of the project.
The project will likely begin soon after the meeting and last through September.

You are receiving notice as Council Member for the area of construction: Andrea to the north and Barb to the south.

Have a great day.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC

Deputy City Clerk

City of La Crosse (Population 52,282)
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7555 phone
www.cityoflacrosse.org

WMCA

Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:

In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic
communication.



